
 

On behalf of the Mission Team, I would like to thank our church family for 
their overwhelming support of baked items for Tuesday’s PowWow at the 
Marlboro Community Centre.  Participants numbered 300 - 400. 

 Approximately 750 cookies/squares were graciously donated towards this 
important event celebrating National Indigenous Day.  Fifteen people from St. 
Andrew’s joined in the festivities! 

When Brian Hawco and I delivered the treats to one of the organizers, Alana 
Many Bears at the Centre, it brought tears to her eyes! 

I replenished the trays three times and each and everyone who chose goodies 
to wind up their Barbecue meal left with a big smile on their face! 

Your generosity helped to make the beautiful sunny day that much more 
enjoyable for all. 

God’s Blessings, 

Judy McKearney, on behalf of the Mission Team 

 


